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I heartily oppose SB 611. SNAP program presently has no guideline for the nutrition 

value of purchased foods. This lends individuals to purchase low nutritional and 

unhealthy food for themselves and family members. SB 611 would allow illegal 

aliens, that are in the USA or Oregon, to receive benefits that only encourage more 

violation of Federal law of illegal enter. Oregon legislators seem to favor non-citizens 

over USA veterans. As a disabled veteran of the USN, I find this tax payer 

expenditure under SB 611 improper use and lacks support of our own Oregon 

citizens. Again, I heartily oppose SB 611. 


